CountrySide Newsletter - Spring 2016

A letter from the President...

I'd like to encourage everyone to attend our Annual meeting on
the 11th of April. Your participation is vital to the Board so that
we know we are representing you accordingly. | hope that the
synergy off of a wonderful Summer picnic, with so much
participation, will continue this Spring.

ountrySide

. We have always been treated to a nice meal and great
conversation as we discuss what's new in CountrySide each
year. The meeting will once again be held at Tighe Hall at
Visitation Church. Dinner begins at 6PM and the business
meeting will start at 7.
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This year we want to make sure everyone has the opportunity to attend. Those with
young ones won't have to find a babysitter to participate. After we all grab a bite as a
neighborhood with all family members, we will begin our adult business meeting and
ask the children to migrate to the side room where we have retained some watchful
eyes to entertain the little ones. | look forward to seeing everyone there!

There will be a vote held at the meeting to increase annual dues by $10/year to cover
an increase in security costs, as well as a vote to fill an open board seat. If you're
interested in running for the board please e-mail one of the board members!

Spring 2016 Calendar

Easter Egg Hunt - March 26th
The hunt will again take place in the quad at St. Teresa's - Easter Saturday at 10AM.

Annual Meeting - April 11th - Tighe Hall - Dinner is at 6, Meeting begins at 7

One board seat will be filled by a vote at this meeting. If you'd like to nominate
yourself for the board send a quick note to Jason Pryor (gknight591@kc.rr.com)

*REMINDER FOR PARENTS** A kiddo-friendly meal option as well as childcare will
be provided! Again, please notify Jason or another board member if you're planning
to bring your kids so we can order enough food!

Neighborhood Clean-up (Dumpster Day) - May 14th
8 AM to noon in St. Teresa’s south parking lot. We'll have separate dumpsters for
trash and yard waste.



Has your email address changed?

Many of us have new Gmail addresses after switching our service from TWC.
If you haven’t already done so, be sure to update your address with both the
Neighborhood Watch (kcarthurs816@gmail.com) and the CountrySide
Homes Association (gknight591@kc.rr.com) so that you continue to receive
timely updates on neighborhood activities.
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Mike O'Neill

VP of Mortgage Lending, NMLS# 415088

816.877.8582

CELL: 816.289.8246

FAX: 816.216.7634
moneill@oakstarbank.com

2 Emanuel Cleaver Blvd - Kansas City, MO 64112

Plaza Animal Clinic, Inc.

Dr. Mary L. Mountain
5002 Main Street
Kansas City, MO 64112
FAX [BI6) 931-3443

Oweality Lawn & Landscape Care

Yard Barber

(816) 931-6636 —— —yKCu
816.645.2896



mailto:plazaanimalclinickcmo@gmail.com?subject=Heard%20about%20you%20in%20the%20CountrySide%20Newsletter...
http://mikeoneillmortgages.com/
mailto:yardbarberofkc@gmail.com?subject=Interested%20in%20yard%20service%20from%20The%20Yard%20Barber...

CountrySide Facebook Page

Did you know that your CountrySide Homes Association of Kansas City is now on Facebook?
You can access the CountrySide page by signing into Facebook then searching
“CountrySide Homes Association of Kansas City.”

Here are a few pictures from our summer picnic that were posted on our Facebook page!!

CountrySide Nextdoor Page

Not only is CountrySide on Facebook, we're also now on Nextdoor! Nextdoor is a great
"hyper-local" social network that's limited to your REAL neighbors right here in CountrySide.

If you haven't created an account yet or "Verified" your address navigate to
countrysidemo.nextdoor.com and click the "Sign up" link in the lower, right-hand corner.


https://www.facebook.com/CountrysideHomesAssociationofKansasCity?fref=ts

Greenlease Cadillac

2 Bedrooms, 2 Baths
TWO Parking Spaces
Close to Elevator
Open Floor Plan with
Private Balcony
Gigantic Master BR
MLS #1958992

2929 McGee, Unit 300
Kansas City, Missouri 64108
NEW PRICE : $274,900!!!

Beautiful 2BR/2BA condo on the 3rd floor of Greenlease Cadil-
lac building, just north of the infamous “Martini Corner.” Pic-
turesque NW view from the fully-windowed living room or from
the private balcony allows view of Crown Center, Union station
and downtown Kansas City. Entertain your family & friends in
this open loft-like floor plan. Enjoy the MASSIVE Master Bed-
room w/walk-in shower, oversized whirlpool tub and walk-in

closet. This unit comes with TWO premium parking spaces lo-
cated inside/under the building and close to the elevator!!!

For Information Call
Jim Kraus, Jr.
816-806-7653

9 West 63rd Street

BR@Kéﬁ)E Kansas City, MO 64113

"REAL ESTATE COMPANY Fax: 816-333-3313
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(Jive your child a St. Paul’s

education where high academics
and character development
are equally important.

Contact St Paul’s, a faith-based,
independent school for students
2 years old through 8th grade.

Located near the Plaza,
Crossroads and Downtown

816-268-6542

¥  www.speds.org




CountrySide Homes Association
4200 Somerset Drive, Ste. 216
Prairie Village, KS 66208
913.385.2440

New Resident Information

Are you new to the neighborhood? Or
new to Kansas City? Are you unsure
when trash, recycling or bulky items are
being picked up? Not sure where to
vote? Would you like to know where
the closest community center is located?

Kansas City has a very helpful FAQ page at
kcmo.gov/fag/ where many of your
questions can be answered.

If you're looking for minutes from past
board meetings, homes association bylaws,
or neighborhood financial info you can
probably find it on CountrySide's official
website at http://bit.ly/1nzwphb.

A special thanks to our advertisers! Please
e-mail a board member if you're interested
in advertising here next time!

2016 Board Members

816-721-2456

Jason Pryor, President
gknight591@kec.rr.com

Kathy Arthur, Vice President 816-719-1687
kcarthurs816@gmail.com

Jill McGee, Director
mcgeefam1@gmail.com

816-591-8882

Mitch Burgess, Director 816-876-9214

mitch@burgesslawkc.com

Jim Kraus, Director
iim@brooksiderealtors.com

816-806-7653

Joe Grego, Secretary
joeg213@yahoo.com

816-213-5634

Evan Stange, Treasurer 816-248-5375
evanstange@gmail.com

REMEMBER: Any neighbor can join the
monthly meeting any time. If you have a
particular item you’d like to discuss,
please contact any board member so we
can put you on the agenda!

The Board meets the second Tuesday
of each month at Nick & Jakes at 7 PM.


mailto:kcarthurs816@gmail.com?subject=Question%20on%20the%20CountrySide%20Newsletter...
mailto:mcgeefam1@gmail.com?subject=Question%20on%20the%20CountrySide%20Newsletter...
mailto:mitch@burgesslawkc.com?subject=Question%20on%20the%20CountrySide%20Newsletter...
mailto:jim@brooksiderealtors.com?subject=Question%20on%20the%20CountrySide%20Newsletter...
mailto:evanstange@gmail.com?subject=Question%20on%20the%20CountrySide%20Newsletter...



